
 

 

 
 

 
 
EVALUATION OF IMPACT OF ACTIONS TAKEN IN THE PUPIL PREMIUM STRATEGY 
 
The school has been disrupted by COVID19.  For the first 2 terms the school puts in place a 
variety of intervention packages which take time to impact upon the pupils.   
 
We continue to aim for the children to be making comparable achievements as their peers by 
the time they leave our school.  This year no children took SATs.   
 
In September the children will receive a baseline assessment and money will be targeted to 
help our Pupil Premium children. 


